
ATTENTION !!

RE: SITES TO BE SERVICED BY SEPTIC SYSTEMS

A COMPLETED SITE INVESTIGATION REPORT IS REQUIRED FOR 
REVIEW BY THE CAPITAL HEALTH REGION. THE COMPLETED 
FORM MUST BE RETURNED TO THE CORPORATION OF THE 
DISTRICT OF SAANICH, PLANNING DEPARTMENT, ALONG WITH 
THE SUBDIVISION APPLICATION.

A PRINT OF THE SUBDIVISION PLAN SHOWING THE ACCURATE 
LOCATION OF EXISTING BUILDINGS, SEPTIC FIELDS AND WELLS 
MUST ALSO BE PROVIDED WITH THE REPORT FOR REVIEW BY 
THE REGION AND MUNICIPALITY.

FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH THE ABOVE SPECIFICATIONS AT THE 
PRELIMINARY STAGE COULD RESULT IN A TIME DELAY IN THE 
OVERALL PROCESS OF THE APPLICATION.

PLEASE NOTE THAT ADMINISTRATIVE FEES FOR SUBDIVISION 
REVIEW ARE PAYABLE DIRECTLY TO:

ISLAND HEALTH 
201-771 VERNON AVENUE

VICTORIA BC  V8X 5A7
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